
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Re: New 2019 Guidelines  

 

This year we are looking forward to a fun filled season.  We will be operating as in the past with  a 

few changes.  The seasonal sites rates have increased but the boat storage sites and pier sites will 

remain the same. 

 

We will try again this year to incorporate some activities throughout the summer and hopefully get a 

great response.  Please contact Toby if you have any ideas for activities. 

 

The resort will be open on May 1st, 2019, with the power on, water will be tentative depending on the 

weather. 

 

The store will be open May 17th and will remain open throughout the week for the summer season.  

 

No person shall be permitted to use the campsite until the seasonal fee is paid in full and the required 

seasonal contract is signed and returned, payment can be made via etransfer or cheque.  

 

Please check our website www.cedarcoveresort.ca where you will have access to any new 

information and upcoming events.  

 

We appreciate all of your continuing patronage and look forward to a great 2019 season.  We will 

continually send out emails updating everyone, and please feel free to contact Toby at 

info@cedarcoveresort.ca  

 

 

Sincerely,  

The Sillers Family 
 

BOX 103 

COWESSESS, SK 

S0G 5L0 

PHONE: 794-4926 

FAX: 794-2158 
 E-MAIL: info@cedarcoveresort.ca 

www.cedarcoveresort.ca 

 


